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Saint-Modeste, 16th of July 2020 
 
 

Amendment - Application for a License under the Environmental Act 
 
 
Good day Ms. Penner, 
 
Please find attached to this letter Berger’s redacted document for an application under the 
Environmental Act. The application is for the construction of a screening and mixing plant for 
horticultural growing media near Oakbank, in the RM of Springfield. 
 
As discussed during our phone conversation on the 16th of July 2020 and following critical concerns 
regarding the zoning and permitted use of the Project, it was decided that the application document 
would be amended in order to clarify section 1.4. The exact process and reasons as to why the Project 
was deemed a permitted use by the RM of Springfield under the Zoning By-Law are now consistent with 
the reality and no longer misleading.  
 
There were no further modifications to the application document other than section 1.4. As such, it is 
Berger’s understanding that the reviews done to date are still valid for the current project proposition. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 

 
Pierre-Olivier Sauvageau, M. Sc 
Resource Advisor  


